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Angela Charles

From: Dorothy Menasco
Sent: Tuesday, September 16, 2014 2:45 PM
To: Patti Zellner
Cc: Hong Wang
Subject: RE: Title DN 140110-EI

Hi Patti,  
 
I spoke with atty Walls regarding your question below.   He advised that he spoke with his client who 
confirmed that the name of the plant will be Citrus County Combined Cycle Power Plant.  Based on 
that conversation and your request below, we will update the docket title to reflect the capitalization 
of “Combined Cycle Power Plant” to reflect the plant “name” rather than the “type” of plant.  Thank 
you for bringing this to our attention. 
 
Dorothy 
 
From: Patti Zellner  
Sent: Tuesday, September 16, 2014 8:52 AM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Cc: Tiffany Williams; Hong Wang 
Subject: Title DN 140110-EI 
 
I am working on a Recommendation for the above mentioned Docket and in the name of 
consistency, I was wondering if the Title of the docket (in CMS) needs to be edited to be 
consistent with the Petition.  Specifically, shouldn’t we capitalize the name of the Power Plant 
like this: 
 
CMS now shows the title this way: 
 
Docket No. 140110-EI – Petition for determination of need for Citrus County combined cycle power plant, by 
Duke Energy Florida, Inc. 
 
Proposed change because this is the way it is stated in the attached Petition: 
 
Docket No. 140110-EI – Petition for determination of need for Citrus County Combined Cycle Power Plant, by 
Duke Energy Florida, Inc. 
 
 
Thank you! 
Patti Z.   
Administrative Assistant  
Division of Engineering 
Phone:  (850) 413-6208 
Fax:  (850) 413-6209 
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E-mail:  pzellner@psc.state.fl.us 
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